
 

 

From: Victor John D'souza <victor.john@chipconsulting.org>  

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 1:38 PM 

To: basit.saddiqui@chipconsulting.org 

Cc: 'Sundas Tariq' <sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org>; 'Muhammad Muslehuddin' 

<m.muslehuddin@chipconsulting.org>; 'Ahsan Qazi' <ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org>; 

disciplinarymatters.bl@chipconsulting.org 

Subject: RE: grievance notice against his termination letter UCPO Hazar Ganji 

 

Dear Sir  

 

Attached is the Grievance notice received today from UCOO Mr. Mudasar UC Hazar Ganji for 

your information and further action.  

 

Thanks & Regards 

Victor John  

 

From: Victor John D'souza [mailto:victor.john@chipconsulting.org]  

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 5:44 PM 

To: 'basit.saddiqui@chipconsulting.org' 

Cc: 'Sundas Tariq'; 'Muhammad Muslehuddin'; 'Ahsan Qazi'; 

'disciplinarymatters.bl@chipconsulting.org' 

Subject: grievance notice against his termination letter UCPO Hazar Ganji 

 

Dear Sir Basit, 

As discussed today, Mr. Taimar Mari visited the CTC Quetta office to submit a grievance notice 

against his termination letter. He has also requested a response regarding the request he 

previously submitted to the Head Office for copies of the Articles of MOU and Core SOPs. 

Moreover, Mr. Mudasar has requested a rehearing of his case, stating that the email he sent in 

response to CTC did not reach its destination. He has presented evidence along with his 
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application to support his claim. He is still waiting for the call from CTC HO for a rehearing of his 

case.  

 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

Victor John Dsouza | Project Coordinator  

CHIP Training & Consulting Pvt. Ltd 

Quetta– Balochistan 

+923455006042 

victor.john@chipconsulting.org 
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